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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 

 
 
 
Question From: County Councillor Gareth E Jones 
Subject: Number of Children Transported to their Catchment School, 

which is not the closest School to their home address. 
Question To: County Councillor Jackie Charlton  

Cabinet Member for a Greener Powys 
 
Question: 
In the full Council meeting held on the 22nd of July, the Cabinet member for a 
Learning Powys confirmed that qualifying children are entitled to free home to school 
transport to both their closest school to their home address and their catchment 
school even if this school was not the closest school to their home address.  
 
Could the portfolio holder please provide a breakdown of the number of pupils by 
school, who are transported to their catchment school which is not the closest school 
to their home address? 
 
Can the response please exclude those children who are transported to their closest 
Welsh Medium School or unit and they receive their education through the Welsh 
Language. 
 
 
 
 


